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To the Board of the IPC
 
I, Robert Cafe of  Wallacia, strongly object to the abovementioned
 proposed development.
 
I cannot fathom why anyone would take away an existing recreational facility and replace
 it with a cemetery, especially when there are other sites in neighbouring suburbs already
 designated for such use.
 
Our village atmosphere should remain as such, along with our golf course.
 
The Catholic Cemetery Trust already own Greendale Cemetery and Kemps Creek
 Crematorium and Cemetery which can be easily expanded, why do they want another in
 such short proximity to the existing facilities and put it in the centre of our village?
 
I trust my email will be considered when your decision is handed down.
 
Yours Faithfully
 
R Cafe
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